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To Whom it may concern,

After inspecting the condition of the tile on my roof, I decided to look for a company to do the work. I did
some searching to find what would satisfy my needs. I chose MXM Enterprises and found them to be
forthright and very professional. Mr. Cruse was always on hand so that the workers worked hard to meet
perfection. When the work was completed, they left the premises very neat and clean. 1 am so glad that I

chose MXM and Philip Cruse to do the job.

Ivan Perkins



